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February 15, 2010

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Board of Trustges
FROM: William D. Lé@sident

SUBJECT: Recommendation of Continuing Faculty Contracts for 2010-2011

Item Description:
The following faculty are completing their third year at TCC.

Name Discipline Division Degree
Coleman, Jeffrey Mathematics SM M.S.
Harrison, Kermit Humanities/Philosophy CH M.A.
Holton, Kalynda Mathematics SM M.Ed.
Lloyd, Shayn Psychology/Human Dev. HSS Ph.D.
Lohmeyer, Sherry English CH M.A.
Loyd, David English CH M.A.
O’Riorden, Laura Biology SM M.S.
Stringer, Eddy Mathematics SM MAT
Zimmerman, Jennifer Nutrition TPP M.S.
Overview:

These have successfully completed the three year series of seminar programs for new
faculty, including the development of portfolios of their work and their plans for continued
growth. Their classroom performance has been rated as highly successful by students,
peers, and their Dean. Each has contributed to their profession, their department, and
the College in significant ways. They have consistently demonstrated the excellence
expected of TCC faculty.

Salient Facts

Recommendation for continuing contract is consistent with requirements in college
policy and state rule. These faculty shall be entitled to continue in a faculty position at
the college without the necessity for annual nomination or reappointment except as
otherwise provided in state rule.

Past Actions:
These faculty have been approved for annual contract in previous years.

Future Actions:
None anticipated.



Funding/Financial Matters:
No salary change is associated with appointment to continuing contract.

Staff Resource:
Barbara Sloan

Recommended Action:
That the Board approve continuing contract status for these faculity.



